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MEMORANDUM

ATTENTION: Senate TEL

Simon Fraser University

Strand Hall 3100

8888 University Drive

Bumaby EC

Canada V5A 1S6

FROM: Peter Keller. VIce-Presldent. Academic and Provost, and Chair, SOL

RE: Dissolution of the Centre for Coastal Science and Management (SCUP 16-34)

DATE: October 17, 2016 TIME

At its October 5, 2016 meeting, SCUP reviewed and approved the proposal to dissolve the Centre for
Coastal Science and Management as a Research Centre.

Motion:

That Senate approve the dissolution of the Centre for Coastal Science and Management as a
Research Centre.

c: I. Leman Stefanovic

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY ENGAGING THE WORLD

S.16-110
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MEMORANDUM

ATTENTICWJ (;hair. Senate (lommittcc on University Priorities DATE September 6, 2016

(SC:UP)

FROM Norbcrt i I. I launerland PAGES 1 /1

(ientre for (ioastal Science and Management - Request for dissolution

Attached is a letter from Dr. Ingrid Leman Stefanovic, Dean, Faculty of Environment, recommending that
the Centre for Coastal Science and Management be dissolved.

I recommend that the Centre for Coastal Science and Management be granted approval to dissolve. Once
approved by SCUP, the recommendation should be sent to Senate for approval.

Motion:

That SCUP approve the dissolution of the Centre for Coastal Science and Management as a Research
Centre.

Dr. Norbert Haunerland

Associate Vice-President, Research

Attachment

C: Dr. Ingrid Leman Stefanovic, Dean, Faculty of Environment

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY ENGAGING THE WORLD
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July 5, 2016.

Dr. Joy Johnson,

VIce-President, Research,

Simon Fraser University,

Burnaby, BC.

Re: Centre for Coastal Science and Management

Dear Joy,

I was recently informed that the Centre for Coastal Science and Management is up for renewal. I am
writing to inform you that the Faculty of Environment recommends that the Centre be officially closed.

The Director has retired a few years ago and has not been replaced. While some activities have
managed to continue under the auspices of the Centre, new funding to enable further expansion has not
been secured.

Should funding and resources be made available in future, some of the previous research and
community engagement initiatives may continue at the Faculty of Environment, but on an ad-hoc basis.

Please let me know If you have any questions.

Yours sincerely.

Ingrid Leman Stefanovic,
Dean

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY ENGAGING THE WORLD




